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REDFORD’S LEADERSHIP REVIEW 
- BY NEXT PROVINCIAL VOTE -

Provincial Vote Intention

Alberta 
Total 
(1210)

PC 
(268)

WR 
(377)

Liberal 
(118)

NDP 
(138)

Undecided 
(209)

Yes, hold a 
leadership election 
for the Alberta PC 

Party

50% 21% 77% 55% 51% 39%

No, do not hold a 
leadership election 
for the Alberta PC 

Party

31% 67% 13% 27% 36% 20%

Unsure 19% 12% 10% 18% 13% 41%

“On November 22nd & 23rd the Alberta Progressive Conservative Party will be holding its AGM & Convention in Red Deer.  Among other 
things, at this meeting convention delegates will take part in a leadership review of Premier Alison Redford.  By secret ballot, each will 
be asked to vote on the question, ‘Do you wish there to be a leadership election?’ for the Alberta PC Party.  Regardless of whether 

or not you are a member of the Alberta PCs, if you were a delegate at this convention, how would you personally vote on 
the question, ‘Do you wish there to be a leadership election?’” 

= 76% of those with an opinion


